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Heavy Metal Statement for MALTRIN® Maltodextrins 

Grain Processing Corporation (GPC) is a processor of yellow dent corn to make the 
following products: MALTRIN® maltodextrins. GPC does not knowingly add heavy 
metals (including lead, mercury, arsenic and cadmium) in the manufacture of these 
products. Testing is done on random lots on a yearly basis. The historical testing 
indicates these products will meet inorganic impurities of NMT 0.5 ppm of lead outlined 
in Food Chemical Codex (FCC) for maltodextrins.  

Please do not hesitate to contact GPC, if you need additional information. 

Kind regards, 

Marcie Hanssen 
Quality & Regulatory Specialist 
Grain Processing Corporation  
P. 563-264-4735
marcie_hanssen@grainprocessing.com




